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10 June 2020


Dear Rainbow Club Parent/Carer,

Following the Local Authority’s announcement yesterday, which was sent in an earlier text message, we will be reopening school to our Y6 pupils on 15 June. To manage potential numbers, and retain the flexibility to be able to respond to any future increase in children attending school, from next week we are opening both campuses.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Therefore, we are also creating a Rainbow Club provision at the Scotland Road Campus with effect from 15 June. If your child usually attends Scotland Road can I please ask that they transfer from the Kersall Drive Rainbow Club to the one now on offer at Scotland Road. The hours for this Club will continue to be 8:30 – 4:00pm and days of opening will also continue to be Monday to Friday. The climate and range of activities will mirror those currently on offer at Kersall Drive.

Now that we are open to Y6 pupils there is an expectation that children wear their school uniform from 15 June. 

Can I take this opportunity to thank you for your use of our provision for children of key workers and those identified as being vulnerable. The value you have placed on our swift response to the Government’s announcements back in March along with your positive comments have been gratefully received. My staff have worked hard, and will continue to do so, to ensure that your child has enjoyed attendance at our Rainbow Club despite any underlying anxieties about this pandemic.

Any questions or bookings for the Scotland Road Rainbow Club will need to continue to be made to the Kersall Drive number 0115 9794304 or emailing as before admin@heathfield.nottingham.sch.uk

Many thanks for your continued support and cooperation,

Yours sincerely,

[image: ]


Gary Fullwood
Executive Head Teacher
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